
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We wrote to you a few weeks ago telling you all about the Summer Carnival, we’re very excited! 

We just wanted to confirm a few details-  

We are accepting donation of the following from Monday 20th June, please leave them with the office and we 

will collect. 

Jarbola - fill a jar of any size with treats (sweets, toys, coins) anything you like but hide the contents…it’s a 

surprise 

Tombola - Any donations for the tombola, books, games, toiletries, chocolates all would be appreciated.  

Wine and Water donations- any donations of wine or water would be very kind, this was very popular at the 

Christmas fayre. 

Cake donations can be made on the day  



Don’t forget the children have a homework project or making masks or head dresses – these don’t have to be 

expensive or over the top as much or as little as you like. 

We’re still asking for raffle prizes but we have some great ones so far, pamper vouchers, Restaurant and 

takeaway meals, family day passes to the Pink Pig Farm and Hall Farm Park plus the West Lindsey Leisure have 

donated family swims and a gym pass! 

HELPERS NEEDED…. 

If you would like to help out on the day please let a member of the FOLS team or the office staff know. Everyone 

is welcome to get involved. 

Here’s a little example of a jarbola… 

 

 

Please support this event, it’s a great opportunity raise some real money school and get some exciting 

equipment for the children. Every single penny goes back into the school, all the volunteers work extremely 

hard and your support would be very much appreciated. 

Kind Regards 

Friends of Lea School  

 



 


